King's High School Te Kura Tuarua o Kingi
Daily Notices Panuio Tera
Wednesday 3rd July 2024 Wenerei 3rd Hurae 2024

TIMETABLE DAY - Rua

GALA DINNER JULY THE 27TH - There are still some tables available for the upcoming Gala
Dinner celebrating all things sport at the conclusion of the Otago Boys High School interschool
matches. Tables are limited and it will be an evening full of great memories, auctions, and quality
world class people giving us a unique insight into their exceptional achievements in life! To book
a table or make inquiries please contact Rod at: directorofsport@kingshigh.school.nz

ICE HOCKEY - Games TONIGHT: King's vs OGHS - 5pm, Royals vs Ice Queens - 6pm. As always
please arrive in time to get changed and be on the ice when your game starts.

MUSIC INTRUMENT LESSONS - TODAY is Guitar. TOMORROW - Clarinet and Saxophone.
Timetables are on the Music Room windows.

DSO CONCERT - Interested in a free concert for the Dunedin Symphony Orchestra's ‘Journeys’
concert this coming Saturday (6 July) at 7.30pm. Ms Dryden has 10 tickets available. First in, first
served. Email dy@kingshigh.school.nz or just pop in to Room 26 to collect them.

WHANAU HOMEWORK GROUP - \Whanau Homework Group is on TODAY from 3-4pmin L3. This
is a chance to catch up on homework and put in some extra study, with help from specialist
teachers. Some kai is provided and everybody is welcome.

PASIFIKA HOMEWORK GROUP - Pasifika Homework group is on TODAY from 3 to 4 in A8. There
will be help provided for students in all academic areas. All students are welcome and there will
be light refreshments at the end of the hour.

CREATIVE WRITING CLUB - Writing is a craft. If you want to become a craftsman and a
wordsmith, come to C6 TODAY at lunchtime. Dr Gibson and Mrs Tenci are running a club for
budding writers. We'll work on generating ideas, plots, characters and stories. You'll get
feedback on your work and give others feedback too. There will also be opportunities to
showcase your writing and enter competitions. If you have any questions, please see or email Dr
Gibson at gi@kingshigh.school.nz

PUBLIC HEALTH NURSE - The Public Health Nurse, is holding a FREE & CONFIDENTIAL health
clinic TODAY at lunchtime in the Student Support Centre. No booking required, just knock on the
door and wait to be seen. Alternatively, you can book a visit by either, emailing:
Rebecca.Young@southerndhb.govt.nz or Texting: 027 2013421.

ORCHESTRA - Is tomorrow at 3pm in Room 26. First year players also welcome.

CHROME BOOKS - A reminder that chrome books are available for issue before school starts, at
interval and lunchtime. Chromebooks are not available for issue during class time. All chrome
books are to be returned at 3pm. Do not take your school chrome book to detention.

OVERDUE LIBRARY BOOKS - Many students have overdue library books. Please return these this
week or ask for them to be renewed.
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BREAKFAST CLUB CANCELLED - No Breakfast Club TODAY, Bread Buns are available from the
Student Support Centre.

PTSA READING CHALLENGE - A reminder that the PTSA Reading Challenge is in full swing.
Complete your paperwork and enter in the draw this week.

SPORTS CUP AND TROPHY WINNERS 2023 - ALL Sports Cup and Trophy Winners from 2023,
please return all cups and trophies to Mr Conrad, Mr Mitchell-Collie in the sports office or to the
main school office ASAP please!

ATTENTION SKIERS AND SNOWBOARDERS - 2ND SKI TRIP TO CORONET PEAK - Interested in
joining the King's High School ski trip? Please complete the Google Form linked
here: https://forms.gle/EqWYJpTiB37BgMUE7 and submit a $100 deposit by the gth of August.
This form is for the second weekend trip and this is from August 30th to September 1st. The
total cost is $480, detailed in the Google Form. Don't miss out on this exciting opportunity to hit
the slopes with us!

ATTENTION ALL YEAR 13 STUDENTS - Get ready for a delightful morning treat! We invite you to
joinus in the Year 13 Food and Nutrition class on Thursday the 4th July for a complimentary high-
fibre wedges meal. Drop by the Foods room during morning tea time to enjoy this nutritious and
tasty offer. It's our way of providing you with the benefits of fibre and giving you a boost to start
the day right. See you there!

OTAGO UNIVERSITY SCHOLARSHIPS - Applications for scholarships from Otago University are
now open. Check their website for details. If you have any questions, see Mrs Campbell or Mr
White.

ID CARDS - Seniors can order and pay for their ID Card at the student office ($13).

YEAR 9 OPTION CHANGE - This week the Year g9 Options will change to the following:

9oEa - Drama in Room 30 oHi - Careers in A11 oDv - Food & Nutrition in A2
oCr - Maoriin Rm 20/L3 oSp-ICTinT7 oLy - Kingsmen in C3/C4
9Sr — Economics in B7/B10 9Jp - Kingsmen in Room 26
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